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Cheryl Harris

From: Bogans, Tracey <TBogans@wbklaw.com>
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 3:27 PM
To: AudioFilings
Cc: Bogans, Tracey
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: KWBG(AM), Boone, Iowa (FAC: 22978)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
On behalf of Fieldview Broadcasting, LLC, licensee of KWBG(AM), Boone, Iowa (FAC: 22978) 
we would like to request special temporary authority to operate KWBG(AM) at variance of 
its licensed authorization. The station is operating at 500 watts non-directional at night 
due to technical issues.  The licensee had expected to have repairs done by now, but they 
have dragged on and they inadvertently overlooked the fact that they had not filed a request 
for special temporary authority before now. 
Applicant certifies that neither applicant nor any party to the application is subject to 
denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 
U.S.C. Section 862. Once the FCC file number is generated, the licensee will promptly 
submit the filing fee for this extension of STA request. 
 
Best regards, 
Tracey 
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Tracey A. Bogans
 

 

Paralegal/Broadcast Communications Specialist
 

1800 M Street NW Suite 800N
 

Washington, DC 20036 
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This electronic message transmission contains information from the law firm of Wilkinson Barker Knauer, LLP which may be confidential or privileged. The 
information is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above.  If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, 
distribution, or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please delete this message and 
any attachments from your system and contact us immediately by telephone at 202.783.4141 or by electronic mail to the sender. 
   
 


